
Secretary:  Vote explanation please.  Senator Boquist 

 

“HB 2513 conceptionally is good practice to call emergency medical assistance but the bill 
raised a new legal term without definition: ‘when tactically feasible.’  This new legal 
liability term should have been defined in the bill but was not.” 


